
Final Exam Week Student Expectations 
 

Final exams will be held on June 20, 24-26, 2024 
 
 
Student Expectations:  
 

• It is the student’s responsibility to ensure they know the date and time of their final exam. 

  

• If a student is ill or under extenuating circumstances they cannot write the exam, a phone 
call must be made to the office by a parent, prior to the exam, stating that the student is 
missing their exam.  It will be the student’s responsibility to connect with their teacher to 
determine when another time to write the exam will be available.   

 

• If you are in the building, you are required to either be in the library or in an available 
classroom/computer lab to study.  There will be no one in the hallways.  If you are not at the 
school to study, seek help or write an exam then you should go home.  If you choose not to 
study in the building, you should study at home.   Make good choices! 

 

• It is recommended that students arrive 15 minutes early for their exam time.  Students are 
required to be in the exam room for minimum one hour.  After the hour, students are 
allowed to leave.  Students can stay in the exam up to the maximum time allotted for each 
specific exam and at the discretion of the teacher if more time is needed. 

 

• Students are allowed to go home after their exam.  It will be up to students and their 
parents to make arrangements for transportation. 

 

• If teachers are not scheduled to teach and not giving an exam, they will be available for 
questions and help while you are studying.  Please ask in advance if your teacher is available 
when you are. 

  

 
Please ask questions if you are unsure of something.   

Study hard and have a successful exam week! 
 
 

 


